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Construction on Kirby Road is now complete 

JUNE 2024 

 

Dear resident, 

Good news – construction along Kirby Road, from 6901 Kirby Rd. to approximately 200 metres west 
of Huntington Road, is now complete – ahead of schedule. 
 
To ensure Kirby Road remains safe and accessible for vehicular traffic, the City of Vaughan 
reconstructed the slope – or steep hill – in the road. Thank you for your patience throughout the 
duration of construction. 
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Infrastructure Delivery 

905-832-2281, ext. 8917 

Infrastructure.Delivery@vaughan.ca 

vaughan.ca/InfrastructureProjects 


